
  

NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF HUDSON FALLS 

FAIR HOUSING LAW 

 

Notice is hereby given that The Village of Hudson Falls, New York has adopted 

“The Village of Hudson Falls Fair Housing Law”, a local law prohibiting discrimination 

on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, handicap, familial status or national origin in the 

sale, lease, rental, advertising, financing, or brokerage of housing.  A Fair Housing 

Officer has also been appointed to provide the public with information about the Fair 

Housing Act. 

 

Persons who feel they have been discriminated against in connection with the 

sale, rental or financing of housing may contact the Village Fair Housing Officer Ellen 

Brayman at:   

 

Village of Hudson Falls 

220 Main Street  

Hudson Falls, NY 12839  

Telephone:  (518) 747-5426 or  

The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 

Toll fee at 1-800-496-4294  

(1-800-264-0927(TDD) for the hearing impaired). 


